

MEMORANDUM

DATE: July 18, 2024

TO: Willie Donwell, Director, Board of Review

FROM: Latisha Johnson

District 4 Councilmember

SUBJECT: Board of Review Budget Questions

Greetings,

Our office is submitting this memorandum in support of reappointing Teresa Dubose as the District 4 representative on the Board of Review for the term spanning January 1, 2025, to December 31, 2026.

Thank you,

If you have any questions, please contact Parker Griffith, our Policy Analyst, at parker.griffith@detroitmi.gov.